
Want to make a difference? Looking to get 
involved with a nonprofit board? 

Family Rescue is looking for board 
members for both our Governing Board 

and our Auxiliary Board. 

Need more information or interested? 
Visit our website at http://www.familyrescueinc.org 
or email us at administration@familyrescueinc.org.

We look forward to you joining us in ending the struggles 
associated with domestic violence in Chicago.

Family Rescue continues to grow and expand. We are 
currently pumping over one million dollars into the south 
side of Chicago through office expansion and renovation 
of program buildings. Help us grow and grow with us!

GR  W WITH US!


